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    Thursday 15th March 2018
	Dear Parents,
Please remember that it is non-school uniform day tomorrow. We are raising money to buy resources for environment day. Each class has sent a request list asking for specific tools and resources if you would prefer to contribute in this way. Please see your child’s class teacher if you can spare an hour or two to help smarten up the exterior of the school on the 23rd March.

Thank you to the Wyles family who have already donated items and successfully visited garden centres requesting donations for the school. Your efforts are very much appreciated!

Keeping your child safe on the Internet – essential information

With internet safety becoming a growing concern in every household, we would like to invite you to our internet safety afternoon. Wednesday 25th April 2-3pm in the school hall. This will be led by Hertfordshire’s Esafety consultant – Richard Maskrey.

Friday 16th March –non- school uniform. Please bring in an environment day donation.

Thursday 29th March – End of term for Easter holidays at 12.10pm

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PAs this week were Caitlin and Millie. Thank you for your help.  


Lost Elli!

Has anyone lost Elli?  It was found in the KS1 playground at the end of last week. If it belongs to you please come into the office.
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CLASS NEWS
Year F   This week in maths we have been learning how to take away. The children have 
              been practicing using the animal counters and a dice. In literacy we have been 
              looking at how stories have a beginning, middle and end. We thought about the
              stories we know really well and discussed what their beginning, middle and end 
              was. The children have enjoyed going on a nature hunt during their children
              initiated learning, they have spotted lots of signs of spring outside. 
Year 1   In English we have started planning our own traditional tales involving a Big Bad

              Wolf!  In science we have been sorting animals into herbivores, carnivores and 

              omnivores.
Year 2   We have been studying 2D shapes in our maths lessons this week and we have 

              enjoyed learning all about their properties.  In English we have been writing a 

              range of instructions.
Year 3   This week in Year 3 we have been writing non-chronological reports on Wantage. 
              In maths, we have been comparing multiplication and division statements. 

Year 4   This week Year 4 have used atlases to locate volcanoes around the world.  In
              maths we have been adding and subtracting fractions.  We enjoyed creating our 
              own Van Gogh style sketches in art based on his 'Starry Night' picture. 

Year 5   In English Year 5 have been creating our own monsters and writing character

              descriptions about them.  In maths we have been working hard on problem solving. 

              We have also really enjoyed our Anglo-Saxon day.
Year 6   In English Year 6 have been writing their ‘Alma’ stories.  In maths we have been

              adding and subtracting fractions.  In science we have begun to design electronic

              board games.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Herbie and Hubert for their amazing writing. They have both tried really hard this
             week to get into our writers raffle and have both written a short story. 

Year 1  Ella and Lola for increased confidence and perseverance when writing their 

             traditional story settings.  Well done girls! 
Year 2  Fabian, Alfie G and Kiran for always working incredibly independently and with the

             confidence to challenge yourselves.  You always persevere brilliantly boys, well

             done!  
Year 3  All of Year 3 for an incredible dedication to their class assembly. We are so
             impressed with how hard you have worked on it. Well done!
Year 4  Jemma for persevering in maths this week with some tricky fraction work.
             Janine for a great fraction poster made as part of her homework this week.

Year 5  Jaydon for fantastic contributions in guided reading.  Lillie P for being determined 

             with her division in maths. 
Year 6  Jake G and Ella for always being so determined to do their very best at all their

             learning.  You always impress the adults with your high level of effort and 

             perseverance. 
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 4 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 6!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










